
21st Sunday in Ordinary Time: “I am the way, the truth and the life, says the Lord; no one comes to the 
Father, except through me.” John 14:6 

 

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer with our youth, please contact Lauren O’Neill at loneill@sjb-ola.org or 225-654-5885 
 

YYoouutthh  MMiinniissttrryy  UUppddaattee  
Upcoming events and dates: 
* The back to school PSR mass is this Wednesday, August 28th at 6pm. Following mass, the 9th-11th 
graders will remain in the gym for a talk by our visiting priest, Fr, Joseph McLoughlin. His talk will 
last until 8pm, please plan accordingly. 

* Junior high students: the jr, high retreat is 
coming up in a month. Please see the flyer to the 
right for information. If you have interest in 
going, please let me know ASAP. I will open 
registration for it on Monday, September 2nd. 
Please, never let the cost of a retreat get in the 
way of you getting to go. :) If you have questions 
feel free to email me. 

 

* Senior high students: we are in 
the process of forming a pro-life 
group at Z.H.S. If you’re interested 
in joining and helping out, please 
let me know. I’d like to meet with 
you so we can organize and get 
information out! 

 

Artistic Types!!! – with Retreats and world Youth Day coming up It’s time to design our t-
shirts for the year!!! I need a shirt design for jr high and Sr high youth ministry programs. Any sort 
of design/doodle/sketch would be great! If you have questions or ideas, find me after mass on 
Wednesday night.  


